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Update:



New and Improved (we hope) ED-101



EAC Appointments



New and Improved ED-101 



We've worked internally to completely revisit the language and formatting used in
the Instructor Approval / Renewal / Change Application (ED-101).  (Final will be
form fillable, draft is not.)

You'll notice we're devoting significant 
time to reworking forms and applications.  
Your feedback is encouraged at any time 
before and after a new form rolls out; just 
know if you provide feedback after rollout
changes will likely wait until the
next version.

We will take feedback on the Draft 
ED-101 through June 10, 2022.  To 
submit feedback, please use the
Education Questions link on the Message Center.

https://azre.gov/sites/default/files/20220531%20-%20DRAFT%20-%20ED-101%20-%20Instructor%20Approval.pdf
https://azre.gov/message-center


EAC Appointments

Each year, the Commissioner appoints
stakeholders to the Education Advisory
Committee (EAC), which is comprised of
individuals involved and interested in the real
estate educational process. 

EAC members generally serve a one or two-
year term and do not receive compensation for
their participation.

Theresa Barnabei
Jenny Hogan-Lizarraga
Greg Muir 
Patrick Sheahan 

Holly Eslinger
Kim Horn
Annalisa Moreno
BethAnn Neynaber
Jeff Raskin
Cheryl Terpening
Kurt Wildermuth

The Arizona Real Estate Education Advisory Committee meets quarterly at ADRE.  To learn
more about the Education Advisory Committee, visit ADRE here.

Individuals interested in serving on the Education Advisory Committee (EAC) should submit
a resume and statement of interest to Jim Knupp at JKnupp@azre.gov by June 17, 2022.
Individuals that have submitted or stated their interest before this notice should resubmit
through the email address above to ensure your interest is considered. 

For those members who term is expiring, we thank you for your service, time and dedication
and encourage you to reapply - if applicable.  Those individuals include:

Those members serving until July 2023, include:

We certainly look forward to continuing to work with all of you as we "raise the bar" for real
estate education in Arizona.

To view the Agenda for the next Education Advisory Committee, click here.

https://azre.gov/educators/education-advisory-committee-calendars
https://azre.gov/educators/education-advisory-committee-calendars

